





Thursday, April 6
Early Dismissal



April 7 - 14

Spring Break



April 17
Classes Resume
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Quote of the Week
"The very first Easter taught
us this: that life never ends

and love never dies."
-Kate McGahan

Upcoming
Dates

Questions? Contact us!
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Delaney Sullivan
Development & Enrollment Specialist

dsullivan@sheartschool.com
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Office Manager
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Message from the Principal 

S a c r e d  H e a r t  C a t h o l i c  S c h o o lS a c r e d  H e a r t  C a t h o l i c  S c h o o lS a c r e d  H e a r t  C a t h o l i c  S c h o o l
N e w s l e t t e rN e w s l e t t e rN e w s l e t t e r

I start my comments this week by asking that as you see this newsletter,
you take a moment to pray for the victims, families, and community of
Nashville. I also want to emphasize that all of us here at SHCS take the
safety and well-being of each and every student very seriously and are

engaged in continuous improvement of our safety and crisis preparedness
plans. As we turn to what's happening here at SHCS, I welcome you to the

5th week of Lent. Next week is Holy Week. We will celebrate Mass on
Wednesday at the regular time, and on Thursday we will have Living
Stations of the Cross followed by a 12:30 dismissal. The school will be

closed on Good Friday and Easter Monday, with the office reopening on
Tuesday, April 11th. Students will return to school on Monday, April 17th.

Until April 17, stay safe and be blessed!



 Cafeteria
Contact: Pat Haley 

phaley@sheartschool.com

All volunteers MUST be trained
in VIRTUS.

Virtus is a very important part of our Safe
Environment. It is a class required by all

volunteers to teach adults how to identify
unsafe adults and how to protect our

students from these unsafe adults. Classes
will be offered monthly at the school. All

volunteers must register and
participate in a session before signing

up for field trips, cafeteria help, etc. You
can register for a session by heading to

virtus.org and choosing Diocese of
Richmond when creating your account.

Volunteer Opportunities

VIRTUS SESSIONS

April 19
May 3

5:30pm
9:30am

Early Dismissal Times for Thursday, April 6



K-5 will dismiss at 12:15
6-8 will dismiss at 12:30

All students must be picked up no later than 12:45



There will be no after-school or lunch served.

CHANGE TO LUNCH MENU!!
Starting next Tuesday, April 5,

Chick-fil-A and Sacred Heart will
be switching to a Cobb Salad

instead of the Side Salad. The price
is $4.50.



We apologize for any

inconvenience. 

Living Stations
of the Cross

Thursday, April 6 at 10:30
in the gym.

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/index.cfm

